
 

 

January 24, 1997 

 

Mr. John Pereira 

Director 

Historical Review Group 

Center for the Study of Intelligence 

Central Intelligence Agency 

Washington, DC 20505 

 

Re: Request for Additional Information and Records No. CIA-18 

(All Personnel Assigned to Post 1959-1964)                                 

                          

Dear John: 

 

We request your assistance in obtaining access to information and records of possible pertinence to 

the John F. Kennedy assassination.  We request a complete list of all personnel (official, contract, 

administrative, or TDY) assigned to the post referenced in  

RIF 104-10065-10199.  In requesting access to these materials, we are not designating them 

“assassination” records and we are not, at this time, requesting that copies be given to the Review 

Board. 

 

This request should be interpreted in the broadest reasonable sense.  To the extent that you question 

whether a particular individual is included in our request, please let us know and we can advise you 

whether we seek to include the individual. 

 

We request that you make this information available to us by February 28, 1997.  If this does not 

provide you with sufficient time, please let us know, in writing, by what date you believe you will be 

able to respond to this request. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 


